
Elementary BIBLE STUDY is BACK! 

Starting Wednesday, September 13th, Elementary Bible Study 

returns to Hummelstown! 

1.  THE LOCATION    We’ll be meeting at Trinity United 

Methodist Church at 210 W. Main Street.  It’s the gray and brick 

church across from John Street. We are on the parking lot side of the 

building. (Signs will be posted in the parking lot to help you find it. ) 

2.  THE FOOD…   We will be providing a breakfast treat each 

morning during our Bible Study time.  You may make a monetary 

donation if you wish, to defray the costs of the breakfast food. 

3.  THE BIBLE… (Bring yours if you have one, if you need one, 

you can get one for FREE!) 

4.  THE FOLKS in CHARGE… Mr. Bartholomew, retired 

5th grade teacher from Nye Elementary, Mrs. Schankweiler (one of 

Trinity’s long-time Sunday School teachers), and Mrs. Buck (Children 

and Youth Minister at Trinity United Methodist Church) will be leading 

your time together. 

5.  The TIME… (We meet each Wednesday from 7:45-8:40. There 

is a crossing guard to help you safely cross Main Street. 

6.  What AGE???(Bible Study is open to children in grades 2-5.)   

7. THE LEARNING… (Each week, we’ll learn more about the 

Bible and what it means to us today.) 

8.  THE FUN!   It’s fun to read and learn about the Bible together 

with your friends!  This is a great way to start your day! 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact Mr. B at 

          timothyb69@aol.com or (717) 283-7646 

 

***THIS EVENT, PROGRAM, OR GROUP IS NOT SPONSORED OR ENDORSED BY THE 

LOWER DAUPHIN SCHOOL DISTRIST. 
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